## Garibaldi Grade School

THE WOOD TO SELECTE

604 Cypress Ave • PO Box 317 • Garibaldi, OR 97118 (503)322-0311 • Fax (503)-322-2193 • www.nknsd.org

Coast Kids

PO 23

Manzanita OR 97130

November 27th 2023

Dear Coast Kids,

I want to thank you for your financial donation to our Backpack Food Program at Garibaldi Grade School. You have impacted so many lives with your ongoing support. With this money, we are able to provide a daily snack to over 100 students and send a bag of weekend food home to over 40 students.

Our list of children in need of weekend food continues to grow, and I am thankful to know that funding is there to support our students. Each student is able to take home two breakfasts, two lunches, a snack, and a fruit. An example bag might have:

 A blueberry muffin, a package of oatmeal, a can of soup, a bean burrito, a bag of rice cakes, and an apple.

These foods empower our students by allowing them to eat and prepare food as needed over the weekend, and it ensures that no child will have to be hungry at home.

Our students get so excited on Fridays and they will stop me in the hall, anxious to learn what food they are getting that day.

Our students appreciate you.

Our families appreciate you.

Garibaldi Grade School appreciates you.

Thank you so much,

**Ashley Carr** 

**Family Resource Coordinator** 

Garibaldi Grade School

ashleyc@nknsd.org 503-355-3541